
5th Graders  Are Headed to Camp Seymour!
Sept. 14-16, 2022, McAuliffe’s fifth 
graders will head to Camp Seymour!  
Below you can find links to the camp 
information and permission packet, the 
Teams meeting that was held to go over 
details, and Camp Seymour’s website.

Camp Packet
Teams Meeting
Camp Seymour

https://lwsd-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/jumartin_lwsd_org/EROK4gbMJFpNvyyRjhhmNqwB2LvLI9Bv3TLm7fTYy3p3PA?e=pivlFN
https://lwsd-my.sharepoint.com/personal/jwellington_lwsd_org/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fjwellington%5Flwsd%5Forg%2FDocuments%2FRecordings%2FCamp%20Seymour%20Parent%20Meeting%2D20220505%5F183303%2DMeeting%20Recording%2Emp4&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Fjwellington%5Flwsd%5Forg%2FDocuments%2FRecordings&wdLOR=cAA54CAFD%2D5D2A%2D4090%2DB372%2D2B746220D83E&ct=1652993756177&or=Outlook%2DBody&cid=556E4C21%2D59F6%2D411F%2D9950%2D4FF488FAECD0&ga=1
https://www.campseymour.org/
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